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Lisa Bote-Phillips has been employed by the Kenai 
Peninsula Borough School District since 1999.  During her 
employment as a special education vocational assistant at 
Kenai Central High School, Lisa has been an inspiration to 
the many students and adults with whom she comes in 
contact. 
 
Lisa is a positive role model for students; she treats 
students with respect, patience and understanding. In 
addition to her daily tasks, Lisa frequently finds time to 
volunteer her services for special projects.  Most 
recently, Lisa organized a luncheon, “Bridging the Gap,” 
for students participating in the KCHS Work Experience 
Program, their employers and community leaders.  The 
outstanding efforts extended by Lisa in this project are 
consistent with the way she approaches her work with 
students- she gives 100%.  
 
Tonight’s recognition of Lisa is well deserved and, we, the 
Kenai Peninsula Borough School District Board of 
Education are proud to present Lisa Bote-Phillips with a 
Golden Apple Award to acknowledge her outstanding 
service to the school district and its students.  
 
 
 


